
week 5

Quarters!

This week marked Madhouse’s quarters presentation for the faculty here at 
Salford.  This was our first organized opportunity to show our work so far to a 
group of faculty from several areas of expertise and receive their feedback.  Our 
presentation was well-received, and we had some worthwhile questions and 
comments that may be worth pursuing further.

Otherwise, we have continued to build assets and prepare for film shoots and 
other significant parts of the process at this point.  We are working with Mary 
Oliver at Salford’s school of Theatre and Music to find capable performers.

Next week, we will have a chance to present our work again to Tim Williams of 
Psappha for his feedback and creative input.


